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Making finding on the appealed nuisance abatement ordered for 593 VAN BUREN AVENUE in Council File
SAO 17-76. (Legislative Hearing on November 14)

November 14, 2017 11:00 a.m.

C.E. Staff - follow-up and take photos at some point between Fri Nov. 10 - Tues Nov 14 prior to legislative
hearing.

AMENDED 11/15/17
WHEREAS, the City Council adopted RLH SAO 17-76 on October 18, 2017 which granted an extension to
November 1, 2017 to abate the nuisance conditions at 593 Van Buren Avenue; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed this case on November 14, 2017 to determine if the
owner and/or responsible party abated the nuisance conditions and found these conditions were /~were-net}
abated; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council adopts the finding of the legislative hearing officer that the
nuisance condition is abated and the matter resolved. #net—abateel—and—therefere—ae&hen—zes—the
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